## CREST HILL PONY BASEBALL

January 15, 2023

Spring is just around the corner, and we at Crest Hill Pony Baseball are busy trying to finalize things for the upcoming season. Let me tell you a little about our program and how you can help us.

We are a not-for-profit youth baseball program affiliated with PONY Baseball, Inc. We give all children ages 4-14 the chance to learn and play baseball in an organized program. We pride ourselves in giving every youth in the community a chance to participate.

What we would like from you is to take an advertisement out in our yearbook. The yearbook is given to every player in our organization and has a complete list of all rosters and schedules. The book is about 60 pages and is approximately 4" x 6". A full page ad is \$65.00. You can give us a copy of the advertisement that you want or we will make one for you by using your business card or letterhead.

Please make your check payable and mail it to:

Crest Hill Pony Baseball c/o Donna Marshall

This is a great way to show you care about today's youth and get your business noticed at the same time. Please respond by **March 15**<sup>st</sup> so we can get these ads to the printer in time to have them available on our opening day, April 10, 2023.

call me		dvance for your support.	If you have any questions please
	Thank you,		
	Donna Marshall		
	full page advertisement	\$65.00	
name o	of business & contact person _	r. *	